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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  MARCH  9, 2017 - 7:00 PM
DALE  BRENDLE   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT - LES GRUVER
Hope all of you have been enjoying our Florida-like weather.  Nice not to travel that far to enjoy nearly the same weather.  
This, again, is an unusual winter with no snow on the ground and no ice in the river in February.  Although we may still see some snow, the threat of flooding should be minimized without the ice and snow.  

At our meeting this month, we will discuss the purchase of license plates for the front of our vehicles.  This has not been discussed since our last purchase a number of years ago.

Many thanks to Malvin and Steve who removed our old stream gauge from the Little League field bridge.  The other newer gauge will remain there although it may be shifted to another location on the bridge.  

Steve has been busy keeping up with maintenance of our equipment.  He built a rack for the generator on the back of the pickup truck, ran the plow to clear the snow from our parking lot, ran the generators, and assisted with the removal of the staff gauge at the Little League bridge.  Many thanks to Steve for his help.
The Muncy Area Mutual Aid (MAMA) weekend will be held on Saturday and Sunday, March 18 and 19, at the Hughesville High School.  As in past years, we will be running break materials and lunches to those many volunteers who are involved in training classes at locations other than at the school.  We will need member's help to have enough drivers and helpers to deliver the food.

An Initial Damage Reporting class will be held at the County EOC on Tuesday, March 14.  I will takes names at the meeting and send our reservations to the County.
The most current listing of our activities is also attached.  We will discuss them at the meeting.
Hope to see you all at the meeting.







Les Gruver,  Administrative Assistant
